
1510 Kc 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

1lí20 Columbia Drive NE 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

PY 4-4211 

Littleton, Colorado 

1510 Kc 

September 17, 1957 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your letter, dated September 13th,. We are 

pleased to report that your program details agree completely 

with our log. 

We wish to thank you for the interest you have shown. If you 

want or need any other information please feel free to 

contact us. 

Thank you again. 

Sincerely, 
KUDY "Cutie" Radio 

Sherry Frederickson 


